 
Parents,

With the meets this weekend there will be a practice change for Saturday. We will be swimming from 9-10:45am.


I have also had question about what suit to wear for the upcoming meets. Wear your best suits, if you have more than one bring all of them as back up. Make sure they are Speedo brand. My recommendation is not to buy any new suits yet but to wait till Championship meets in Feb and March. If you already bought one thats fine, go with it.

My Monday meeting was on Nutrition. I am not attatching a word document for this week because I used an article from the Nutrition Center on the United States swimming website. Please feel free to visit the site and read the articles, they have some really good information about what to eat at swim meets.

Thanks have a good week.

Mike

